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I am proud of what NSAR has supported the rail and wider transport 
industry to achieve.  2018 was a year we all had to understand and work 
with new approaches, understand our future needs, and deliver more 
high quality apprenticeships. NSAR has really helped us do all of these 
things.  Its good to see that transport is one of the few sectors that are 
growing their apprenticeship numbers, and the Migration Advisory  
Council commented positively on how precise our evidence was.  

NSAR’s partnership with government has also been good – providing 
data, advice and support, especially for the STAT committee I also chair, 
but also through brexit planning, impact of digital, and cross  
infrastructure labour issues.

This has only been possible because of our generous members, especially 
Network Rail, TfL, RDG members and the traditional Roscos.  Thanks for 
your invaluable support.

Thanks also to our wider membership and partners who have contributed 
views, data, time and encouragement throughout the year. 

Mike Brown MVO
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